NUCLEAR MANAGEMENT AND RESOURCES COUNCIL 1776 Eye Street, N.W. ★ Suite 300 ★ Washington, DO 20006-2496 December 17, 1990 Mr. William T. Russell Associate Director for Inspection & Technology Assessment Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation Mail Stop 12 G18 U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, DC 20555 Dear Mr. Russell: We appreciated your participation at our recent Design Basis Program Guidelines Workshops, ; well as that of Gene Imbro and Brian Grimes. We believe the workshops were successful in providing a better understanding of the Guidelines and of the regulatory climate for conducting these voluntary efforts by utilities. We agree with NRC's view that utilities should tailor an approach that is suitable to each plant's own unique needs. The Guidelines were developed to allow this flexibility while providing a consensus framework that would be useful to utilities. We believe NRC's acknowledgement of the Guidelines will provide further encouragement to utilities to aggressively pursue these programs. In closing, it is our view that industry and NRC share a common objective in promoting self-initiated utility efforts. We believe that our collective efforts in addressing design basis programs is an example of where we met that objective. We will continue to strive for that goal. William H. Rasin Director, Technical Division WHR/AM/ARP cc: Thomas E. Murley, NRC Brian Grimes, NRC Gene Imbro, NRC Add T. Murley

G. Imbro 9012310073 901217 PDR REVOP ERGNUMRC 280001



NUCLEAR MANAGEMENT AND RESOUR- ES COUNCIL

1776 Eye Street, N.W. Suite 300 Washington, DC 20006-2496



MANUEL ENDING

Mr. William T. Russell, Associate Director

Inspection and Technical Assessment Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, DC 20555